
 

Keller Army Community Hospital 

Thursday, May 27, 2021 COVID-19 Vaccine Update 
Keller Army Community Hospital has established a COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic on the 
main/first floor in Keller Army Community Hospital, Room 1C20 – between the 
Pharmacy and the entrance into the Allgood Clinic. 

Appointments can be scheduled using the COVID Vaccine Online Appointment Tool 
(COVAX) at https://informatics-stage.health.mil/COVAX/.   

Appointments – for the (Pfizer) FIRST or SECOND DOSE – will begin Tuesday, June 1, 
2021, and the appointment availability will be: 

• Every Tuesday – 0830-1230 
• Every Wednesday – 1300-1600 
• Every Friday – 0830-1230 

Vaccination appointments are available to ALL eligible Department of Defense 
beneficiaries ages 12 and older. As a reminder: 

• Face coverings must be worn at all times on West Point.  
• Vaccine recipients must present a Uniformed Services ID card or their DoD 

Beneficiary ID card at their vaccine appointment. 
• The SECOND DOSE should be scheduled at least 21 days after the FIRST. 

 
We THANK YOU for your patience as we do our best to vaccinate the Greater West 
Point community and all of our DoD-eligible beneficiaries. 
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